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Re EIS 201900001. We are strongly opposed to this proposal, as residents
of Old Narrabundah, living within 2 kilometres directly of this site.
This is not the sort of industry that we want to see so close to
thousands of residents and  13,400 shop workers. Fyshwick has always
been a light industrial area,where you could get many things repaired or
buy items unavailable in the rest of Canberra. With half a million heavy
truck movements a year, the noise and traffic there  will be a
nightmare, this site being on one of the 2 entrances into Fyshwick from
the south.

We would not want to experience hazardous materials such as ash and
asbestos dust on trips to Fyshwick, let alone in our yard and house. How
do the proponents of this proposal expect to prevent the dust blowing
everywhere? My father died a horrible and painful death at 54 years from
asbestos dust aquired from work in the 1930's, which did not appear in
his body until the 1970's. If it hadn't been for asbestos (and it only
needs ONE fibre to get into your lungs to kill you), he would probably
have lived 30 or more years  longer.

How can this company guarrantee that NO toxic waste will enter the
nearby Jerrabomberra Wetlands or the lake? At present Lake Burley
Griffin seems to be the cleanest lake in Canberra. I love getting my
exercise by swimming in it weekly throughout every summer and autumn,
and wish to continue this practice.

Why is the government not looking at better ways to recycle ACT waste,
rather than looking to become a dumping ground for waste from outside
the ACT?  We would be very interested to know the views of our local
MLA's before the October election.

Yours Sincerely, 
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